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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jim Kennelly <mrjimkennelly@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 2:48 PM
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)
Cc: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Notice Of Public Hearing

My name is James Kennelly at 1353 Summit ave. 
I am replying to the Variance for Noise for the Twin Cities Marathon requested by Twin Cities in Motion. 
My vote is NO,  I do not want to be woken up by noise on a Sunday morning or any annoying noise during the day on 
Sunday.  I can hear the football announcements  from Concordia College during sporting events.  I DO NOT want 
speakers right outside my home.  Move the amplified sound  to Syndicate street and Aid Mill road on Summit where you 
have a parking lot and a park, where there is no homes.  
 
PS: Please reply that you got this Email. 
 
-- 
 
--  
Jim Kennelly 
MrJimKennelly@gmail.com 


